
UINTAH BASIN WATER SUMMIT 

 
 

The annual Uintah Basin Water Summit will be held Thursday, January 13, 2022, at the Uintah 
Conference Center in Vernal, Utah.  After cancelling last year’s event due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
we are grateful to once again gather as a water community.  As you know, the success of the Summit is 
greatly enhanced by generous sponsorships and donations from our friends and partners.  We invite 
you to again consider donating and express our thanks in advance for your support. 
 
Sponsorship Options: 

1. $200 – Your company name and logo will be displayed and referenced throughout the Summit.  
This donation includes one complimentary registration. 

2. $400 – Your company name and logo will be displayed and referenced throughout the Summit.  
This donation includes two complimentary registrations as well as a reserved booth space 
within the main conference room. 

 
Donation Options: 

1. We invite you to provide a door prize valued at $50.00 or more. 
2. If you have other donation ideas, please contact William Merkley at (435) 621-4450 or 

wmerkley@uwcd.org 

THANK YOU! 
 

Please mail contributions to:  Uintah Water Conservancy District, 78 West 3300 North, Vernal, UT 
84078, by December 31, 2021. 

mailto:wmerkley@uwcd.org

